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Your Caring Connection Newsletter is now 
available on our website!  www.fairfieldchc.org 
and visit the website for access to the Patient 

Portal.     

 

  
 

 
A newsletter for the patients of Fairfield Community Health Center! 
 

 

 

 

News for your health from, 
           Dr. Troy Hampton, CMO 
 

Last month Fairfield Community Health 
Center was excited to welcome members of 
the Ohio Association of Community Health 
Centers to talk to our team about the 
importance of being a Health Center 
advocate. Anyone can be an advocate, 
including you, and we need you now more 
than ever!  

On September 30th Federal Grant Funding of Community Health 
Centers was slated to come to an end. Long-term funding is crucial to 
the mission of Community Health Centers coast to coast and without it, 
our ability to provide the high-quality care our community deserves 
becomes much more difficult. We pride ourselves on never turning 
anyone away from our doors due to an inability to pay and Federal 
Grant Funding makes this mission possible.  

We encourage everyone to email or call your Congressman and let 
them know you value the impact Community Health Centers have on 
our community and that you’d like Federal Funding to continue well into 
the future. Your stories and perspective are critical in pushing this 
forward.  

If you’d like more information about how you can become a 
Community Health Center Advocate, reach out to Chris Skaggs at 
CSkaggs@FairfieldCHC.org and he can get you tons of materials for 
social media postings as well as links to easy one-click ways you can 
email your Congressmen!  

Thank you all for the support. We are so grateful to have such a 
dedicated patient base who is willing to help however possible.  

… 
 

..Upcoming Community 
Events 

  
Flash Rummage Sale – Saturday, Oct. 12th we’ll 
have a Flash Rummage Sale at 220 E. Walnut 
Street (former South School) from 9am – 12pm. 
All items will be $1 or less – everything MUST go! 

Halloween – Halloween is Thursday, Oct. 31st. 
Lancaster Trick-or-Treat is the same night.  

Holiday Parade – FCHC is excited to once 
again be a part of the Lancaster Holiday 
Parade on Sat. November 23rd!   

#GivingTuesday – Tuesday, December 3rd is an 
important day for non-profits all across the 
country as we celebrate this day of charitable 
giving! Check us out online for great 
#GivingTuesday initiatives from FCHC.  

Looking Ahead… 

Communal Health Radio Show – Email your 
health questions to 
AskTheDoc@FairfieldCHC.org and you may 
hear your question on the air every Tuesday at 
3:30pm on 90.9FM for the Communal Health 
Radio Show.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.fairfieldchc.org/
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In October, We Wear Pink! 
 
15 minutes could save you more than just car insurance… it 
could save your life!  
 

October is National Breast Cancer Awareness Month. 
According to NationalBreastCancer.org 1 in 8 women 
will be diagnosed with breast cancer in their lifetime 
and this year alone over 232,000 women will receive a 
breast cancer diagnosis.   

BUT – THERE IS SO MUCH HOPE! With early detection 
and advances in treatments the mortality rate has 
declined steadily since 1989. Currently there are over 
2.8 million women living in the United States who are 
breast cancer survivors.   

Here’s what you need to know about breast cancer 
that can save your life:  

• Know your family cancer history and share that 
history with your health care provider.  

• Remember to get annual mammograms and 
clinical screenings beginning at age 40.  

• Limit alcohol consumption. Studies show that 
women who drink alcohol on a regular basis are 
1.5 times more likely to develop breast cancer 
than non-drinkers.   

• Being physically active on a weekly basis has 
been shown to reduce breast cancer risk by as 
much as 18%.  

• While men can develop breast cancer, women 
are 200 times more likely than men.  

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

October is National Domestic Violence Awareness Month 
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A Note from our CEO, Lisa Evangelista 

Fall is here and that reminds us all to receive our flu shot.  We will be 
having flu clinics scheduled in the upcoming months so please take 
advantage of those and of course our walk in clinic every evening 
from 5-7:30pm as indicated below.  We would like all of you to stay 
healthy during the fall and winter months.  Thanks to all of you for our 
successful rummage and bake sale event last month!  We had so 
much inventory left over that we are having a flash rummage sale 

this month.  Please be sure to visit the school on Walnut Street and check out the 
merchandise for $1 or less.  We continue to make progress on our South School Project 
and in the upcoming months you will see a revised design of the building.  We appreciate 
your support and will continue to keep you updated on the progress. ~ Lisa 

 

Fairfield Community Health Center community outreach fundraising update: 

Rummage & Bake Sale: 

Our Rummage and Bake Sale on Sept. 7th was a huge success, raising over $2,000 for FCHC. But 
we have so many great items left that we’re doing a flash rummage sale on 10/12 from 9am 
until 12pm at 220 E. Walnut Street in Lancaster! Everything will be $1 or less!  

Tournament of Healthcare Champions:  

Our first annual Tournament of Healthcare Champions was a big success, raising nearly $19,000 
for FCHC. We’re already looking forward to our 2020 outing on September 19th. Keep an eye out 
for sponsorship and registration opportunities in the coming months.  

 

 
               

 

 

Transforming Classrooms Into “Care” Rooms –  
                                     The South School Project 


	In October, We Wear Pink!

